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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:23 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. We support a 
new Framework that will result in more wind farms in NSW. This will result in the production of clean 
energy & thus reduce greenhouse gases. 

The framework must provide greater certainty for wind energy projects in NSW. 

Wind energy will play an important role in the transition to renewables so it is important that the New Wind 
Energy Planning Framework encourages investors. 

We are concerned that the new Framework places too much emphasis on the visual impacts 
of wind turbines. Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and the 
future of our earth.  We urge the NSW government to act responsibly and ensure its new 
Framework promotes investment in wind energy. This is urgent. 

Yours faithfully, Karen & Allen Campbell 2203 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:22 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Laura Olsson 2075 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:20 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: What we all need...........

Dear Sir/Madam, 

NSW needs to vastly improve its use of renewable energy.........and vastly decrease its reliance, support, and 
use of environment destroying energy sources!!!!!!! 

I support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, 

Judith Stewart 

2780 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:23 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Ingeburg Habicht 2026 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:22 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Mary Lightfoot 2546 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:22 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, elizabeth murphy-may 2300 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:19 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Dora Koops 2350 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:19 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Anita Beuthien 2037 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:18 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Len Hainke 2577 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:17 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, D'Arcy Mayo 2576 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:16 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Lindsay Nichols 2304 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:19 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Georgia Took 2011 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:18 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, patricia durman 2560 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:17 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Jan Hainkejan 2577 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:16 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Increase renewable energy and wind farms

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Margie Yen 2022 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:15 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Mark Daniels

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Mark Daniels 2107 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:15 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Meredith Rowed 2062 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:13 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Graeme Curry 2011 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:12 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Wind - easiest, least costly environmental power

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Alice Beauchamp NSW 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:15 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Support New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, David Whistler 2481 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:14 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Bineal Roy

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Bineal Roy 2566 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:13 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 
Margaret Millard 2480 

 



1

Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:12 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Mark Pages 2483 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:11 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission On The New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the break-up of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved action 
in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework, including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However, I am concerned that the new Framework places too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of 
wind turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant 
than other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a 
more stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW Government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Regards, 

Karen Hising Wentworth Falls NSW 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:10 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Please support wind farms! Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning 

Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Marion Uithol 2464 

 



1

Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:08 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully Judy Baghurst 2537 

 



1

Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:07 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject:

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

Wind energy projects provide Austalian and overseas investors a way to help us reduce our emissions and 
build a strong support for our energy needs as coal fired power stations go out of commissions. 

As well the construction and other activities around the wind farms will be a great source of employment, 
also in the long term. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Maria Maguire 2145 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:10 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: John Cunningham

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I support a new 
Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However, I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I reject the claim that these impacts are worse than other major projects, such as open cut coal 
mines or high-rise residential buildings, such that they warrant a more stringent assessment. This could act 
as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Indeed, as a harbinger of a clean, green future I would be thrilled to have an appropriately sized wind 
turbine in my backyard, were it not for the possible objections of my neighbours. This is purely a matter of 
aesthetics, which of course vary widely from person to person and cannot be used to block progress towards 
a decarbonised atmosphere. What's worse looking than an ugly plume of black, choking smoke belching out 
of a coal-fired chimney? Why should the negative opinion years ago of now-ex-politician Joe Hockey 
towards wind turbines be used to turn back the energy clock? 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

I thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this vital matter. I look forward to your reply. 

Yours faithfully, John Cunningham 2112 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:09 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Elizabeth and Clark Barrett 2880 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:08 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Richard Coleman 2430 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:07 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Odette Counsell 2445 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:07 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Garry Moffatt 2196 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:06 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on Wind Energy Planning Framework

Thank you for looking at my submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I am strongly of 
the opinion that a new Framework providing greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind 
energy projects in NSW is URGENT. 

There seems to be NO GOOD REASON for delaying making the change to more Wind Energy. The visual 
aspect is COMFORTING, allowing us to know that we are actually doing what needs to be done. 

The State of NSW is lagging behind when we should be looking to the future as increasing CO2 levels are a 
major worry. The more renewable energy we invest in the less CO2 we produce – straightforward. 

New projects for NSW need an investment of money, for educating the public as well as for implementing 
more reasonable and consistent guidelines. 

QUOTE: "There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis 
on community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and 
confirmation that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner." 

Yours hopefully, Sheila McInnes 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:04 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Lauren Bowey 5041 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:07 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: We need a strong future for wind energy

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Heather Haughton 2536 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:06 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, aileen cooke 2650 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:04 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Laurel Wray 2350 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:03 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: New Wind Farms-Submission

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I emphatically 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. Personally I like them 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Peter Nicholas 2541 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:03 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: In support of increasing use of renewable energy.

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Karin Yu 2113 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:01 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Ioseba Amatriain Losa 31261 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:00 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, John Talent 2154 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:00 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Guarantee a future for wind power

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Siobhan Paget 6149 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:03 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject:

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

Investment in wind energy by both communities and companies has bee growing rapidly around the world. 
Making NSW wind energy friendly would provide residents with the chance to invest in generating 
pollution free energy, and bring in more overseas investment as well. 

Also having wind farms with their very high outputs wiil protect our energy future as the current coal fired 
powerstations are decommissioned. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Richard Maguire 2145 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:01 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: New Wind Energy Planning Framework proposed submission

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Elizabeth Middlebrook 2298 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:00 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Donna Carr, M.D. 92024-2241 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 3:58 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Eileen thorpe 2460 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 3:57 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: we need to make use of wind power 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Ann Eskens 2065 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 3:57 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: New Wind Energy Planning Framework - maintain & support renewable present 

targets

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this planning framework. I generally support a new 
Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy projects in NSW. 

I concur wiyh the conclusions of the majority of the world's climate scientists that we urgently need to 
reduce or reverse the effects of global warming resulting from human activity. With increasing CO2 levels 
causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice sheets, glacial retreat, sea level 
rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved action in NSW to transition away 
from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Elaine Teoh 2110 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Friday, 16 September 2016 11:01 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Brian Davies 2 
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Caleb Ball

From:
Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 4:54 PM
To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox
Subject: Christien Jensen

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Chris Jensen 2528 
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